Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE OF CORRECTION – The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Division of Law Enforcement, Boating and Waterways Section announces the following correction to a public workshop concerning anchoring and mooring to which all interested parties are invited.

The date and time for the public workshop notice published in the February 23, 2007, F.A.W., should have read:

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 15, 2007, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. (CST)

PLACE: City of Destin, City Hall, Annex, 4100 Two Trees Road, Destin, Florida 32541

The person to be contacted regarding this correction is: Ms. Tara Alford, Management Analyst, Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Division of Law Enforcement, Boating and Waterways Section, 620 South Meridian Street, Room 235, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)410-0656, extension 17169.
